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Rep. Tranel’s Statement on Governor Evers Extending his “Safer and Home” order until May 26th

Madison, WI - Rep. Travis Tranel (R - Cuba City) released the following statement regarding Governor Evers new emergency order extending “Safer at Home.”
“Certainly, I was not expecting the Governor to extend his “Safer at Home” order until May 26th.  Like everyone else, I was watching the numbers, thinking that they were looking pretty good and trending in the right direction.  It was my hope that the Governor was going to present a detailed plan to slowly and intelligently reopen Wisconsin’s economy, in a way that everyone felt comfortable and safe with.  This is clearly a disappointment for a lot of southwest Wisconsin employers and citizens.  Keeping Wisconsin’s economy locked down until May 26th doesn’t seem practical because of the real-world negative impact it is having on our communities and citizen’s mental health.”
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